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Comments: This comment is regarding the Mountain Roller Coaster. The roller coaster is not a project that

should be completed. Even if the actual machine does little damage to the environment, the increased traffic in

that area will. Additionally, it is Indigenous and sacred land that should be so easily destroyed for profit. There

are ways to safely and respectfully enjoy the environment and the beautiful area but all tourism ought to take into

consideration the fact that this land is not ours. It was stolen from Indigenous peoples who lived in conjunction

with nature. They should be granted final say and stewardship over the area. Similarly we should not put profit

over the protection of the earth.


